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2025 Officers
	 President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Tina Landskroener
	 Vice President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Donna Salter
	S ecretary . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Donna Parker
	 Treasurer . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Marianne Bodine
	 Director-at-Large. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Kathy Miller

Website
www.hannibalpiecemakers.com

Community Giving. .  .  Michelle Welbourne,
	 Jackie Williams & Gina Janes

Programs. .  .  .  Anissa Toenjes, Lesa Spegal,
	 Wilma Poor, Cynthia Garner 
Web/Facebook/Newsletter .  Linda Belford

Honor Flight. .  .  .  . Joy Pickett & Lisa Bross

Librarian. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Donna McCain

Quilt Along. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Marcy Olmsted, 
Sherry Kay Schaffer & Lois Oberg

Social. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Sandy Werr, Judy Tonnies

& Beverly Lillard 
Quilt Show. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Tina Landskroener

Mtg. Raffle. .  .  Pansy Kolb, Patsy  Whitley 
Vendor Expo . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Gina Janes & 

Susan Woodrow

Workshop. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Sue Winking

Fundraising . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Eileen Fitch

Membership. .  . Debbie Conley, Ann Foreman

Bus Trip. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Marcy Olmsted & 
Tina Landskroener

Committees -- 2025

Snips
Scraps&

www.HannibalPiecemakers.com
Hannibal Piecemakers Quilt Guild on Facebook

Linda Belford, Newsletter Editor

Next Meeting:
March 4, 2025 -- 6 p.m. 

KC Hall

Program:
Flying Geese 

Program Committee

	 3/6	S usan Fox
	 3/8	C ynthia Garner
	 3/10	S haron Wasteney
	 3/14	 Louise Gill
	 3/24	 Lesa Spegal
	 3/31	 Joy Pickett

Tina Thyme

Sewing and Fellowship
Come sew on meeting day. The 
room will be available at noon on 
meeting day if there is interest. 
Reply to Tina’s Facebook post if you 
plan to come.
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Blest are the Quilters
Blest are the quilters, 
  for they are piece-makers.
Blest are the quilters, 
  for they make ends meet.
Blest are the quilters, 
  for they can cut corners.
Blest are the quilters, 
  they keep you in stitches.
Blest are the quilters, 
  for they patch things up.
Blest are the quilters, 
  they pick up the pieces.
Blest are the quilters, 
  they cover you in love.
They will keep your feet quite 
warm at night.
They make great comforters as 
well.
Each day they reap just what 
they sew, and they put color in 
your life.
This was shared by a member.

Vendor Fair Coming Fast!  
We will need a few workers on 
Friday afternoon/evening to set up 
and help vendors unload and then 
to help during the fair on Saturday.  
We will have a sign up sheet at the 
meeting. If you want to contact me 
to sign up or donate my number is 
573-231-2059. 
We don’t have an entry fee, but we 
will have our opportunity quilt 
present and also make money on 
raffle baskets.  If you would like 
to sponsor one,  or have items to 
donate to us for a basket,  please 
bring to the March meeting or get 
hold of me. 
Thank you for you help and 
support. 
Gina and Suzy,
Vendor Fair chairs.

HPQG Series Quilt 2025 
The pattern instructions are divided into 12 months. Our goal is to have 
our completed quilt tops ready to show at the December guild meeting. 
Because of this, our monthly assignments do not always match the pattern 
month.

Both the February AND the March blocks from 
pages 4-8 of the pattern are due at the March 4 
guild meeting. For the February block, instead 
of following the author’s pattern instructions, 
we recommend this simple assembly method for 
the quarter square triangles: https://www.aquilt-
inglife.com/quarter-square-triangle-video/  

●	 We will set up a table each month at the 
guild meeting.  Please show us the as-
signed block(s) and fill out a ticket for 
the December prize drawing! A ticket is 
earned each time you show us the assigned 
block on the due date.

●	 Come to the guild workshop Saturday 
March 15 to work on the series quilt with 
us!

PATTERN: A Quilting Life BOM 2022 by Sherri McConnell. 
The video links
February block:  https://youtu.be/7aMfAjWv5Is?si=w4SC-PB6nRLFaA-4 
AND
March block:  https://youtu.be/b2BKhoGDdR0?si=ZS2UiTH-pkeGm0j9 
Series Quilt Committee:
Sherry Kay Schaffer, Lois Oberg, and Marcy Olmsted

We will be 
working with 
your scraps 
to make 
crumble 
blocks.  You 
can make 
any block 
you want. I 
will have an 
example of 
a star block and a heart block at 

the meeting so you can get an idea 
of what a crumble block is.  You 
can also do strip piecing with your 
scraps on a foundation or not.  Or 
you can just come and sew with us 
and work on your own project!
If anyone is interested in teaching 
a project during the year, please let 
me know and we can figure out a 
month to do that.
Thanks, Sue Ann Winking

March 15 Workshop
Beacon United Methodist Church

(previously Park United)
9 a.m. - 3 p.m.

https://www.aquiltinglife.com/quarter-square-triangle-video/
https://www.aquiltinglife.com/quarter-square-triangle-video/
https://youtu.be/7aMfAjWv5Is?si=w4SC-PB6nRLFaA-4
https://youtu.be/b2BKhoGDdR0?si=ZS2UiTH-pkeGm0j9
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Member Spotlight
Patty 
Martin 
is from 
Hannibal, 
MO.    She 
learned 
to sew in 
4H.  Patty’s 
favorite part of making a quilt is 
piecing and “adding to my fabric 
stash.  Haha!”  Patty began quilting 
when her husband pastored 
churches in southwest Missouri 
and one had a quilting ministry.  
She has been making blankets for 
charities ever since.
   Patty is retired.  Her interests are 
being with family and friends.   She 
enjoys Jenny Doan’s daily thoughts 
and her tutorials.  “She makes 
quilting fun.”

Member Spotlight
Debbie 
Conley 
is from 
Palmyra, 
MO.  She 
started by 
sewing 
clothes 
and costumes. She started quilting 
about 20 years ago intermittently 
and regularly about 8 years ago.  
Debbie’s favorite parts of making 
a quilt are choosing a pattern 
and fabric and piecing. She was 
influenced to quilt by friends who 
quilted. Debbie is a retired nurse.  
Her other interests are traveling, 
reading and visiting with family 
and friends. Her favorite YouTube 
personalities are Jenny Doan, Misty, 
and Natalie from Missouri Star, 
Sherri and Chelsea from A Quilting 
Life, Corey Yoder from Coriander 
Quilts, Edyta Sitar from Laundry 
Baker Quilts, and Shabby Fabrics.

Longarm Quilters
Patsy Whitley   

patsy.whitley57@gmail.com
573-473-2414

Gina Janes
Batting by the Roll

Edge to Edge and Custom Quilting
battingbytheroll@gmail.com

573-231-2059

Lesa Spegal
Quilting By Lesa             

573-248-8866, 573-784-2954                
quiltingbylesa@gmail.com

Shannon Rosenkrans
Shannon’s Custom Quilts  

and More
12 Coachlight Drive/Hannibal, MO

573-629-7002

PHD Monthly Challenge
Clear out your Quilting Space with 
a challenge to finish those projects 
from long ago.
Rules to get you started: 
Bring along your PHDs to the 
March 4 meeting to declare it.
State what needs to be done to 
finish your project.
Attaching a binding only will NOT 
be accepted as part of the challenge.
Finished items will allow you to be 
put into a draw to win a PRIZE.
Table runner sets, small/medium 
wall hanging etc  = 1 draw
Large projects  = 2 draw
The more projects finished, the 
more chances to win.
Projects must be at least 2 years or 
older.
At the November 3, 2025, meeting 
winners will be announced.
If you have a project that requires 
some further input to finish, bring 
it along to a meeting and see what 
ideas  our quilters can come up 
with to help you finish it.
Any questions, please let me know 
at the March meeting.
Barb Dwyer
Complete the form that was in the 
February newsletter or see Barb 
Dwyer for a copy.

December Challenge
The December Challenge is 
all about Christmas.  Make a 
Christmas themed quilt. This can 
be a table runner up to a bed size 
quilt.  The Christmas quilt must be 
quilted and bound with a label on 
the back.

July Challenge 
The “What is your favorite 
season?” challenge was introduced 
at the February meeting.  We 
will bring more copies of the tree 
template to hand out. For the July 
Challenge use the quilt template 
to applique a tree onto fabric. 
Decorate the tree and show off 
your favorite season.  We have 
included a picture of the tree 
pattern to get your creative juices 
going! Maximum finished size is 
18” x 20.” The Favorite Season tree 
quilt must be quilted and bound 
and have a label on the back of the 
quilt.  At the July meeting, share 
your decorated tree showing off 
your favorite season.  The Program 
Committee looks forward to 
seeing what your favorite season 
is!

Members who would like to be 
added to the Longarm Quilter list, 

please contact Linda Belford.


